Mulholland, Michelle

From:

Aspell, Thomas

Sent:

Monday, May 11, 2015 12:52 PM

To: Cc: Mulholland, Michelle Bonenfant, Janice

Subject:

FW: Penacook Community Center

Michelle – For this evening.

Tom

From: Jim Bouley [mailto:jpbouley@comcast.net]

Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2015 10:39 PM

To: Aspell, Thomas

Subject: Fwd: Penacook Community Center

May 10, 2015

Dear Mayor Bouley and Members of the City Council,

My name is Kelli Herrick and I am writing in support of the proposed expansion of Penacook Community Center.

I have been apart of the Penacook Community Center for 4 years. Both my children have benefited from the childcare their provide. My husband and I are both elementary school teachers and have been very pleased with their childcare. Along with a caring and nurturing environment, PCC has also impressed us with the childcare curriculum. As my son approached Kindergarten in a public school, he was more than ready, socially and academically.

Along with their childcare programs, PCC helps support families and promotes literacy. From their family fun nights to their take home literacy bags, our children have benefited greatly. Being a parent of PCC, I really feel that I am apart of a community that supports children.

I hope that PCC will have the opportunity to expand and be able to support more families. In today's world, children need all the support than can get.

Sincerely,

Kelli Herrick